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Submission: I am writing to express my disapproval for the amalgamation of the Cabonne Shire Council with any surrounding 
council. I strongly believe that the fabric of the Cabonne community will be irreparably altered should any amalgamation 
proceed. 
 
As an aware member of the community I can see the focus that the Cabonne Shire has with the Cabonne residents and business 
owners and the current arrangement being a successful one I believe must not change. 
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